
             WATERTOWN POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

 

 

106 Jones Street • Watertown, WI 53094-0477 • Phone: 920.261.6660 • FAX: 920.261.9710 

 

                                            Timothy J. Roets, Chief of Police 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

July 2, 2018 
 

****For Immediate Release **** 
 

Charges Requested in Elections Fraud Investigation  
 
The Watertown Police Department completed its investigation into elections fraud 
allegations involving the 37th Wisconsin Assembly election race.  The allegations were 
reported to the police department on June 5, 2018.  Investigators are requesting criminal 
charges be issued through the Jefferson County District Attorney’s office for Elections 
Fraud and Forgery on an adult female Watertown resident age 30.  The identity of the 
suspect will not be released until after a case review by prosecutors and a formal charging 
decision is made. 
 
No further public comments will be made regarding the investigation until its conclusion.      
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